
   
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF EVENT ATTENDANCE 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 
GRAND RIVER DAM AUTHORITY, 

FRIDAY, MAY 20, 2022 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that three or more members of the Board of Directors 
of the Grand River Dam Authority (GRDA) may gather together to attend 
the Tahlequah Public Works Authority (TPWA) and GRDA hosted 75th 
Anniversary Celebration on Friday, May 20, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. This event 
will be held at the NSU Event Center – Community Room, 1041 N Grand 
Ave, Tahlequah, Oklahoma. No action will be taken.  
 
 
Note: Posted at Cherokee County Clerk’s Office, Tahlequah, Oklahoma; at the NSU 
Event Center; and at www.grda.com.   

http://www.grda.com/

